	   [image: image1.png]g .& 2
JE)
<

Ministry
of Justice




	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	89465
	

	April 2014


Freedom of Information Request 
You ask for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):

This is a request under the Freedom of Information Act for numbers of people convicted of:

a) Rape and attempted rape in 2012/13

b) Sexual assault in 2012/13, 2011/12, 2010/11, 2009/10 and 2008/9

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds the information that you have asked for, but the 2013 data is exempt from disclosure because it is intended for future publication. However I am happy to provide you with the latest statistics.

Table 1 shows the number of offenders found guilty at all courts for all rape offences, which includes attempted rape, in England and Wales, by quarters for 2012 (latest available) can be viewed in the table.
Table 2 shows the number of offenders found guilty at all courts for sexual assault, by financial years between 2008/2009 to 2011/2012 (latest available) in England and Wales, which can be viewed in the table. 

The number of offenders being convicted for all Sexual Offences has increased, along with an increase in the conviction ratio. 
Rape and sexual violence are abhorrent crimes for which there are tough sentences available. Every report of rape is treated seriously and all investigations and prosecutions are conducted thoroughly and professionally.
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